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Special Edition! 
 
We want to give a special shout-out to Y3, who took part in ‘Let’s Go Sing’ at 
King George’s Hall in Blackburn last week, along with children from a number 

of schools across Lancashire. 
They sang their hearts out and made us all exceptionally proud. 
It was an evening full of pure joy that will live long in the memory. 

Very well done, Y3—you’re all true stars! 

 

  

 

 

 


